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there that made the lives of the poor
in the Dark Ages seem lives of luxury
and ease.

"Of course, there is a reason, a
commercial reason, that has nothing
to do with reform or punishment or
humanity. For we run our prisons to
make money.

"The superintendent of Auburn
prison, N. Y., testified to that at the
recent investigation. The mutiny in
Michigan's hellhole proved it.

"The state prison of Maryland used
to make more money than any other
in the land, and the cruelties prac-
ticed t ere were worse than those in
any r ur prison. If a convict there
happened to pass a guard who was
feeling ugly he was sent to the 'black
hole,' that Jater was found to be a
dungeon swarming with rats and ver-

min and filth.
"One day a humane man was elect-

ed governor of Maryland, and he ap-
pointed a commission to investigate
these things that long had been
whispered of. If you want to read a
report on hell, read the report of that
Maryland commission.

"It found that two hundred and
sixty men were subjected to physi-
cal torture in this money-makin- g

prison every six months. It found
men helping to make the prison
money-makin- g who were dying of
starvation and of tuberculosis and of
diseases even more loathsome.

"I tell you this, our prison system
has done more harm to-th- e country
than the saloon and the gambling
house combined; that it has killed
more men than war, and caused more
crime than Satan.

"It is the duty of the churches to
put a end to it, and it crfnnot be put
an end to by seventeenth-centur- y

methods either."

The German public has been edu-

cated to regard autopsies as a duty,
in aid of science and health. Berlin
institutions have 6,000 post-morte-

a year; the University of Vienna,
2,000; Mu.njcb, 1j2QQ,

GIRL SAYS SHE WAS HELD AS

SLAVE MEN ARRESTED
Three men were arrested today by

the Rawson street police, following
the charge of a girl that
she had been sold into slavery for $10.

Federal authorities have taken up
the investigation, and a regulated
traffic in young girls on the North-
west Side may be discovered.

The girl is Josie Slankowski, 1078
N. Hermitage avenue. She says that
John Skrzypeza, and Andrew Skrzy-pez- a,

brothers, 1446 N. Ashland ave-

nue, had sold her to Joseph Szalawila,
1647 W. North avenue, for $10.

According to the girl, she has been
kept as a slave in the home of her
purchaser.

"I could not communicate with
any of my friends," she said. "I was
a slave. Several times I attempted
to write a letter to a friend of mine
to tell of my slavery, but each time
the letters were torn up."

A woman who refused to tell her
name called up the Rawson street
police and notified them that a young
girl was held against her will at the
Szalawila home.

INFANTS HAVE GOT NOTHING ON
OLD JOHN D.

New York, June 18- - The infants
who wake with the coming of the
dawn and clamor for attention have
nothing on John D. Rockefeller, and
it is not to be marvelled at that the
employes at Pocantico Mills, the
summer home of the oil magnate, are
speculating whether he may not be
entering his second childhood in the
matter of sleep.

Rockefeller wakens his coachman
every morning about 4:30, drags him
from a sound sleep and forces him.
to drive to Tarrytown after the
morning papers. Rockefeller says he
isn't especially interested in the
news but he needs the papers to help
him pass the time until the other
mebers of his family awake at a
rea.sojj?Sle hom?
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